
 

March 13, 2020 – message to families  

Voicemail: 

Good afternoon.  

This is Everett Public Schools with a quick update on changes and information related to school closures 

and the Coronavirus.   

Please check your email or visit our web site for today’s update on athletics and services provided for 

families during the school closure.  

Thank you all for your support. 

Take care and have a great weekend. 

Email (with March 13 letter attached): 

Hello, Everett Public School Families... 

Please see the attached letter from Dr. Saltzman. 

Thank you and have a great weekend! 

 


